
From: Melissa Ceriale
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: 114 Seaspray Ave / Z-21-00373 and B-070-2021
Date: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 9:48:07 AM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear ARCOM and Town Council members:

We live at 230 South Ocean Blvd. Our neighbor at 114 Seaspray is asking for two minor variances for a small
bathroom and new staircase additions at the rear of his property. We have no objection to his plans and support his
project.

Thank you.

Melissa & John Ceriale
230 S Ocean Blvd, Palm Beach FL 33480

203-820-4608 cell
mceriale@mac.com
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